
Lisa Munderback
South Portland
LD 1149
Dear Senator Craig Hickman, Representative Laura Supica, &   
   Members of the Joint Standing Committee on Veterans & Legal 
   Affairs 
My name is Lisa Munderback and I live in South Portland. I am writing to oppose LD
1149. 
Maine already has strong voter rights which this bill will diminish. Our state is a 
leader in the nation as we have one of the highest voter turnout rates.  We rank this 
high because of our already secure elections, same day voter registration, no-excuse 
absentee ballots, and
no photo IDs required to vote.
The restrictions in this bill will harm many voters, especially with senior and rural 
voters experiencing the brunt of the disenfranchisement. Students and tribal IDs 
would no longer be accepted.
We should be encouraging more people to vote not less.
I urge you to vote NO on this bill.
Thank you,
Lisa J. Munderback 


